
It is each individual’s responsibility to read and understand  
the requirements of the National Law that apply to all Chinese  
medicine practitioners from 1 July 2012.

Everything you need to know is published on the Chinese  
Medicine Board of Australia’s website, including:

•	 an explanatory document in Chinese

•	 the mandatory registration standards that must be met to  
be registered

•	 the application form

•	 supplementary information about how to apply for registration

www.chinesemedicineboard.gov.au
This is the best source of accurate, reliable information.
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